
 

More Information 
Please call 311 for questions or concerns about this project. You may also visit calgary.ca/waterprojects to learn 
more about this and other City of Calgary projects. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our storm 
system and build an important part of the future LRT corridor 

NOVEMBER 2020 
 
Project Background  
 
The City of Calgary is building a new dry storm pond 

and completing the construction of an embankment 

that will be part of the corridor for the future Green 

Line LRT. The pond and embankment are being built 

on the west half of the former Ogden Dry Waste 

Management Facility. This is a complex project that 

requires 24/7 activity at the worksite. Most of the work 

is expected to be completed by the end of December 

2020. Minor surface work will take place in the spring 

of 2021. 

Morgan Construction and Environmental Ltd. is the 

prime contractor hired by The City to complete the 

project. 

What we did in October 

 

Working on the pond floor in sub-zero conditions 

We experienced a setback in October due to the 

unexpected arrival of winter weather. Nonetheless, 

we didn’t stop working and committed to continue 

despite the adverse conditions. This is what we 

accomplished this month:  

✓ Continued pumping and treating ground 

water;  

✓ Completed about 70% of the LRT 

embankment 

 

 

 

✓ Completed the excavation for the pond;  

✓ Manufactured pond fill materials on site to 

meet the technical requirements of the 

project,  

✓ Imported to site fill materials not available on 

site;  

✓ Hauled to the landfill the last loads of waste 

material from the; 

✓ Built about 35% of the pond floor.  

 

Installation of the pond underground structures 

What to expect in November  

✓ We’ll take advantage of any day of good 

weather to continue working on the 

embankment. As such, we may resume 24-

hour operation of the site; 

✓ Embankment construction will advance as 

much as possible;  

✓ Underground piping and structures for the 

pond will be installed;  

As the project advances, there will be noise, dust and 

lighting typical of construction of this nature. We will 

continue monitoring possible issues and take 

corrective actions to keep disturbances at reasonable 

levels.  


